
 
 

MERIMBULA AIRPORT  
CHANGES TO APPROACH PROCEDURES 

Summary of Community Feedback 
Airservices consulted the community between 18 April 2019 and 30 May 2019 about a proposal to 

change approach procedures at Merimbula Airport. 

 

For further details of the proposed change see our website: 

http://www.airservicesaustralia.com/projects/flight-path-changes/merimbula-airport-proposed-airspace-
change/ 

 

This document provides a summary of our community engagement activities and the feedback we 
received on the proposal. 

ENGAGEMENT ACTIVITIES 

Website Updates 

A general fact sheet describing the proposal 
was released on the Airservices website on 18 
April 2019.  

Newspaper Notifications  

A public notice was placed in the Merimbula 
News Weekly, including a link to information on 
the Airservices website, on 1 May 2019.  

Communication with Community Members 
Registered with the Noise Complaints and 
Information Service (NCIS) 

Correspondence about the proposal was sent 
to community members registered with the 
NCIS on 1 May 2019. 

Communication with Councils 

Correspondence about the proposal was sent 
to the local council on 24 April 2019. 

 

 

Communication with Schools and Hospitals 

Correspondence about the proposal was sent 
to one school and one preschool in the area on 
24 April 2019. 

Other Promotion and Correspondence 

The consultation was promoted via Airservices 
Twitter feed on 22 April 2019.  

Information was provided to industry, including 
airlines and Merimbula Airport, on 23 April 
2019.  

FEEDBACK ON THE PROPOSAL 

No feedback was received on the proposal.  

NEXT STEPS  

The flight path change will proceed to 
implementation.  
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